Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc.
dba Lady of the Lake, Lake Chelan Boat Company
P.O. Box 186
Chelan, WA.  98816
September 29, 2015
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, WA.  98504-7250

RE:  Request for a correction to our Certificate No BC-34 in regards to a mortgage listed.

To Whom It May Concern,

It was brought to our attention recently that there is a statement listed on our Certificate No. BC-34 that is not correct in regards to a mortgage.

The statement reads "This certificate subject to mortgage in favor of J.A. Van Slyke, Trustee, in the sum of $20,000 as authorized by order S.B.C. No 81 dated April 27, 1929.  

Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc. was incorporated and purchased Lake Chelan Boat Company in 1983 and there was no debt due at that time to this party by us or the previous owners.  For the sake of keeping documents correct, we are requesting that this statement be removed.

If further information is needed, please contact Cindy Engstrom at 509-682-1123 or cindy@ladyofthelake.com.  Thank you.

Sincerely,
Jack Raines
Jack Raines, President
